From:

Sent: 01 January 2014 11:01

To: Planning

Subject: $6/2013/2530/FP Ramada Car Wash
Categories: Printed by Planning Suppott

Hi

We are concerned about this application..

In theory we're not opposed to a car wash facility at the Ramada Hotel if there is a need,
however there are already facilities at The Galleria & David Lloyd, both are very close.

Our main concern is that the canopy is already installed, it is bright orange and not in
keeping with the heritage of the surrounding area & the iconic building where it is
located which is highly visible from the road. :

We are also concerned about how waste water will be disposed of.

Thanks
Lynne & Tan Sparks
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